
New Mexico Register / Volume XXXIV, Issue 11 / June 13, 2023 
 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Public Notice.  The New Mexico Medical Board (NMMB) gives notice that the public rule hearing scheduled June 
21, 2023, at 4:00 p.m. (MDT) has been cancelled.  This rule hearing will be rescheduled and noticed at a later date. 


